
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:     The Board of Education 
                    Dr. Carol Kelley 
FROM:      Sheryl Marinier 
SUBJECT:  Prevailing Wage Rates 
DATE:        July 12, 2016 
 
 
I have been in communication with the Illinois Department of Labor who informed me that their 
department is currently in the process of evaluating the Prevailing Wage Rates and will not complete 
this task until the fall of 2016. In the meantime, the district has been asked to re-approval the current 
(2015) Prevailing Wage Rates and report the completion of that process as it has done in the past.  
The Illinois Department of Labor will notify the district when their evaluation has been completed, and 
the district will be asked to approve new rates at that time. 
 
The 2015 Prevailing Wage Rates were presented to the Board during the May 24, 2016 meeting, 
therefore, the Board is being asked to re-approve them at this time.  
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